The Village of Brownville Board Meeting was held on Friday, January 5, 2024, in the Board Room at the Brown Mansion, Brownville, NY.

Present:		Mayor Connor				Amy Baker-Trustee
			Steve Mott - Trustee			Mike Walrath – Trustee (Phone)		
			Bob Goutremout – Trustee

Also Present:		Superintendent Pickett		Branon Loomis							
		
			
Mayor Connor called the meeting to order at 5:00 PM. 

The Board of Trustee’s met to review and discuss the Glen Park Sewer Intermunicipal Agreement, which is currently expired. They reviewed attorney notes on the current agreement and made necessary changes. Clerk Klusacek will forward to the attorney to review.

Mayor Connor discussed general safety concerns from NYMIR’s Insurance Report. John Hansen determined that the front steps of the Brown Mansion as well as the basketball court had several areas of breakage, cracking, and unevenness which may present a trip and fall hazard. Clerk Klusacek will inform NYMIR that the Village has obtained a grant and is expected to repair these issues by the end of 2024. 

With no further discussion, Trustee Goutremout made a motion seconded by Trustee Baker to adjourn at 6:54  PM.



Respectfully submitted,


Amber Klusacek
Deputy Clerk-Treasurer
